Cascade View Elementary School

FIELD TRIP NOTIFICATION & PERMISSION FORM

Date    January 6, 2020
Dear Parents:

Our class will be going on a field trip on

Wednesday, January 29

 








    
(date)

to        Camp Waskowitz in North Bend                                      _____

                                  (place)



     
We will be leaving school at 
9:30 am 
 and returning to  




 

                        (time)
school by 

2:00 pm

.



       (time)

-------------------------------------TEACHER PORTION-----------------------------------------

Permission Form  (taken on field trip with teacher)

Please return by Friday, January 24, 2020
I give my permission for 



______
   to go on the field trip on   

Wednesday, January 29




 .  
I also give permission for medical treatment if it is necessary.


Parent/Guardian Signature




Date

In Case of Emergency please contact: ________________________________   _________________________







Name/Relationship


Phone

THIS IS AN OUTDOOR EXPERIENCE.  PLEASE DRESS YOUR STUDENT FOR THE WEATHER (heavy coats, gloves/mittens, hats, and boots). We will be outside ALL DAY.  
Lunch will be provided on this field trip. 
The menu includes Cattle in a Blanket (or tofu dog in a blanket); Baked Beans; Peaches; Pumpkin Cake w/Cream Cheese Frosting; Hot chocolate, milk and water
Check here if your student is       vegetarian ______  or        gluten free  _______.
If your child has other specific dietary needs or food allergies, please pack a sack lunch.
The cost for each student is $8.00.  Thank you to PTSA for granting almost $2,000 for the lunch and program costs of this fieldtrip. Please pay on line at: https://www.svsd410.org/Page/4124
https://wa-snoqualmie.intouchreceipting.com/
_____    I have made my on-line payment of $8.00 for my student. 
____      I need help paying for this field trip.

_____    I would like to volunteer on this field trip from 9:15am – 2:15pm, Wednesday, January 29.

  All chaperones must ride the bus and pay $8.00.  Your teacher will confirm your spot. Please do NOT pay the additional $8 chaperone fee until your teacher has confirmed your attendance.
Please return by Friday, January 24
